COVID PROTOCOL EDUCATION BUILDING


The following is written guidance for any Covid-19 related procedure specific to the education building in efforts to reduce the risk of infection to any camp participants, their families, and our staff during summer programming of 2021. Protocol is in consideration to current CDC recommendations. 

· All staff, campers, and attending members of the public are required to wear a mask in alignment with wider AWWL & SPCA policy. 
· Masks are optional for all staff, volunteers, and members of the public when outside including our kennel areas. 
· Camper with 100.4-degree temperature or higher will not be allowed to attend camp.
· Children will wash their hands before and after lunch and are expected to do so after using the bathroom. 
· Surfaces will be disinfected at the end of each day.
· Students will have assigned supplies that will be disinfected at the end of each camp rotation. 
· Any child that shows signs of illness during camp will be isolated and parents or guardians will be called to come pick them up for the day. 

These directives are subject to change based on CDC recommendation, greater AAWL & SPCA policies, or other important considerations as they appear. Camp participants will be notified of any changes to protocol, as well as any known possible COVID cases within a current camp session. 
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